
 

Holy Child School, Panchkula 
       CIRHCS/24-25/131 

 
 

Date: 19.12.24 
 

Dear Parents 
 

This is with reference to point number 4 of page number 6 of 
the School Dairy. This states that each student should take care 
of his/her personal belongings (stationary, blazers, track suits 
etc). 
 
The school authority will not accept responsibility for any such 
item lost in the school.  
 
Name of the student/ Admission no and class should be 
marked on the personal belongings to facilitate recovery of the 
lost item in the school premises. 
 
Your support in this regard will be much appreciated. 
 

 
 
Sunita Gangahar 
Principal 


